
 NOTICE 
 
 
NAMPA & MERIDIAN IRRIGATION DISTRICT WILL END THE IRRIGATION 
WATER DELIVERY SEASON APPROXIMATELY 7 OCTOBER 2010. 
 
IF YOUR SUBDIVISION IS SERVICED BY A PRESSURE IRRIGATION SYSTEM 
OPERATED BY NAMPA & MERIDIAN IRRIGATION DISTRICT AND HAS A 
BACKUP WATER SOURCE, YOUR HOMEOWNER ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT 
MUST SUBMIT A REQUEST, IN WRITING, FOR WATER TO REMAIN ON.   
 
John P. Anderson 
Water Superintendent 
Nampa & Meridian Irrigation District 
Phone:    466-0663 
 


